
 

 

 

Important information 

information 

#399 

Cross River Rail’s twin tunnels are being constructed beneath this pedestrian bridge.  

Intermittent temporary pedestrian detours will be in place overnight when the pedestrian bridge is closed 

during works. 

  

 

 

 

 

Timing of upcoming temporary pedestrian bridge closures 

When Timing  Purpose 

From Friday 8 to Friday 15 October 2021 6:30pm to 6:30am Structural lifting operations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project information 

To subscribe for project updates, visit www.crossriverrail.qld.gov.au and follow the sign-up prompts at the bottom of each page. 

If you have any questions at any time you can call 1800 010 875 to speak to a member of the Cross River Rail Tunnel and Stations 

contractor team.   

Temporary closures of this bridge 

Map: Temporary intermittent closures of the rail corridor pedestrian bridge are required between early October and late 2021. 


